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From the OEA: The tax cuts act of 2018 suspended the previous deduction for job-related expenses or other miscellaneous deductions that exceeded 2% of adjusted gross income. This suspension included unreimbursed employee expenses such as union dues. These expenses are no longer deductible. Therefore, we will not be publishing a “deductible” amount for your union dues.
For further information, please see your tax preparer or IRS publication 5307.
https://www.irs.gov/pub/irs-pdf/p5307.pd
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